Lake Village Water Association, Inc.

801 Pleasant Hill Drive
P.O.Box 303

Burgin, Kentucky 40310
(859) 748-5642
www.lakevillagewater.org

May 18, 2023

Ms. Linda Bridwell
Executive Director

Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd

Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

RE: Public Service Commission Order Case No. 2023-00107

Dear Ms. Bridwell,

The Lake Village Water Association submits the following response to the Public Service Commission
Order for Case No. 2023-00107. The Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity application
inciuded a request from the Association to maintain the rates that are currently in effect from Case No.
2022-00068. The Association would like to clarify the request included in the application, specifically
that the Phase 2 rates ordered by the Public Service Commission stayed in effect and were not reduced to
the rates found in the Rural Development Letter of Conditions. Due to the timing of the Alternate Rate
Filing application and Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity application, the Association was
uncertain of how the Commission would set the rates since the Phase 2 rates were approved and higher
than the rates found in the Rural Development Letter of Conditions.

The Association is aware of the four-month period in which the rates will be less than the Rural
Development Letter of Conditions and is agreeable to implementing the rates found in the Rural
Development Letter of Conditions with Public Service Commission concurrence and approval.
Additional correspondence or modifications that would affect the requirements found in the Rural
Development Letter of Conditions is not anticipated. The Association’s objective is to comply with all
project requirements set forth by the Public Service Commission and Rural Development. Upon approval
by the Public Service Commission, the rates found in the Rural Development Letter of Conditions will be
placed in effect until the Phase 2 rates are placed in effect on October 4, 2023.

If further information is needed on this matter or if the Public Service Commission has further questions,
please contact the Association and assistance will be immediately provided.

Sincerely,

ly
; D— w

Mike D. Sanford
Executive Director
Lake Village Water Association, Inc.

THE ASSOCIATION OFFERS THE OPPORTUNITY FOR ALL RESIDENTS IN THE SERVICE AREA TO BECOME USERS OF THE
FACILITIES REGARDLESS OF RACE, CREED, COLOR, RELIGION, SEX, NATIONAL ORIGIN, GENDER, MARITAL STATUS,
PHYSICAL OR MENTAL HANDICAP OR LEVEL OF INCOME. THE ASSOCIATION 1S AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER.



